
From: roywright1@yahoo.com
To: JCCR Exhibits
Subject: Support Rural Oregon please
Date: Thursday, March 7, 2019 10:07:05 PM

Committee Members

I implore you, as an environmentalist and a progressive Democrat living in a small coastal town, do not destroy our
town.   Or the many small towns supported by mill workers.

This is no joke.  Portland has a great economy and overwhelming legislative votes but makes rules for the entire
state.  That is going too far and demonstrates recklessness.

Oregon is a bright blue state with many wonderful progressive programs but the answer is not to collapse the
economy of our town, or the town just down the road which is already on  life support.  That is going way too far
without thinking things through.

Portlanders generally do not have the knowledge or experiences to legislate for rural communities.  Even though
citizens of these communities are mostly republican, they are still people with families and lives  and children.

Put a cutout in the bill.... please!!!

Respectfully

Roy Weight
Coquille
Coos County

Sent from my iPhone
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